
Date: Feb 13, 2018 
 
From: Sonia Cirka 

To: Lucia Abellan, Environmental Assessment Officer 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
 
By email: cnsc.ea-ee.ccsn@canada.ca 
 
Subject line: Comments on the EIS for the Nuclear Power Demonstration Closure Project 
 
CEAA Reference number: 80121 
 
Comments:  
 
 To our decision makers, 
 
They just replaced the 20 yr old concrete entombment around the Chernobyl reactor that blew in 1986, 
because it was falling into ruin, as predicted. It cost $2B or so, and since Soviet Russia is no longer there 
to pay for it, every body else in eastern Europe had to, somewhat reluctantly. Concrete is no solution. 
 
  Concrete is not impermeable to water, as everyone with a basement knows, and leaching can be 
guaranteed. 
 
 The plan to entomb this nuclear reactor not 400 meters from the Ottawa River should be scrapped. 
Listen to the concerns of the people who live there.  
 
Sonia Cirka 
Balderson Ontario.  
 


